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MCMILLAN LLP ANNOUNCES FURTHER GROWTH OF ITS KOREA
PRACTICE GROUP
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We are pleased to announce that our market-leading Korea practice group continues to grow with the
addition of four new lawyers.  Jennie Baek, Victor Kim, Kari Kim-Gallately and Esther Sohn join our existing
Korea team to form one of the largest Korea practices in any national Canadian law firm.

We represent Korean companies of all sizes across a broad cross section of industries, including energy,
consumer electronics, financial services, construction, retail and technology.  Our group also acts on behalf of
Canadian-based clients in connection with their business interests in Korea.  Members of our Korea group
provide specialized legal services, with Korean language capabilities, in all major Canadian cities.

To learn more about how we can help your business, please contact Paul Barbeau or Julie Han (Co-Chairs,
Korea).
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